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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

549 (T) of  2024 

Issued by Gladstone Maritime Region on 8 November 2024 

Area: Gladstone pilotage area

Locality: Port of Gladstone

Activity:  dredging and bed levelling operations 

Mariners are advised that:  
 

Vessel Dredge BRISBANE will commence dredging operations within the Port of Gladstone from Sunday, 10 

November 2024 to approximately Saturday, 14 December 2024. Pacific Titan will commence bed levelling support 

on approximately Monday, 25 November through to Saturday, 14 December 2024. 

Dredging operations will be conducted in all channels, berths and approaches from the fairway to the Crossover 

Channel 24hours per day. The dredge will be restricted in her ability to manoeuvre while dredging. Lights and day 

shapes will be displayed at all times to reflect this. Mariners are requested to proceed with caution when passing 

whilst dredging is underway. 

 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected:  AUS 246, AUS819   
ENC Cells affected: AU5GLT01, AU424151  

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Gladstone Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4839 0208  Email: vtsgladstone@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Gladstone) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


